
Notice to Members  
re: MEDOC Travel Insurance

April 28, 2020

Group Insurance Managers understand that COVID-19 and the pandemic response measures have placed us 
all in unprecedented and stressful circumstances. To assist in addressing some of the uncertainly that now 
surrounds us, Managers have been liaising with Johnson Inc., administrators for the NLTA Group Insurance 
Program, regarding COVID-19 related questions and concerns that have arisen in relation to group insurance 
coverages.  The following memo contains updated information regarding MEDOC Travel Insurance.

Group Insurance Memo re: MEDOC Travel Insurance

http://www.nlta.nl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/MEDOC-Travel-Memo-Apr-28-2020.pdf

